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5 September 2023 

Dear Edward, 

I write to notify you that Transport Scotland’s Annual Report & Accounts for the year ended 31 
March 2023 are scheduled to be laid before Parliament by Monday 11th September 2023.  

The document details Transport Scotland’s performance against its objectives and its related 
expenditure. It also includes the required governance information and details of Directors’ 
remuneration. The accounts have received an unmodified audit opinion and the Auditor 
General has advised that he does not wish to bring any specific issues to the attention of 
Parliament under Section 22 of the Public Finance and Accountability (Scotland) Act 2000.  

I enclose an embargoed copy for you to share with Committee members. 

FIONA HYSLOP 
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